
I oppose both Oregon HB 2725 limiting boat weights on the Willamette River. We co-own a boat with another Portland family and 
this would have a significant impact on our recreation opportunities throughout the summer. I am not opposed to finding ways to 
help fund more law enforcement on the river. I do think the river can be used and shared with all interested parties. 


